
   
 

   
 

Mac’s Notes  

December 11, 2023 

 

Scottie Café Food Waste Audit Results from November 28 

• Please see attached Power Point demonstrating our food waste audit in the Scottie Café and steps 

to reduce waste moving forward that we can all participate in together

A Whale in the Wild Read Along 

 

December Black Lives Matter Year of Purpose Principle is Loving Engagement 

• Loving Engagement means that we actively practice how our community can be peaceful, just, 

and free. 

 

5th Grade Leadership Opportunity 
• Scottie Safety Patrol  

o Please email me at zvfacilla@seattleschools.org, with you child’s interest and your 

permission for them to serve as Scottie Safety Patrol Leaders.  

o Their duties will begin on Tuesday, January 2, 2024 and require your fifth grader to be 

dismissed 5 minutes early from class to walk students to their bus line on 55th NE. 

o Duties will conclude at 2:35 pm when the buses leave. 

o Please let me (Zoe) know if you have any questions. 

 

Scottie Café Menu 

 

• Please click here to view on our website. 
 

Noteworthy Dates for this week 

• First Trimester has ended, and elementary progress reports (EPRs or Report Cards) can be viewed 

by families in The Source on December 18 

• One-hour early release (1:25 pm) on Friday, December 15 

• No School for Winter Break December 17-Jan 1 (School resumes Jan 2) 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fread.bookcreator.com%2FIZwvN2My8QNhnIjqoKZqL5An2hA2%2F2Ke53Ok0SyiKsG9CDi_Wew&data=05%7C01%7Czvfacilla%40seattleschools.org%7C02d960760bc14ead049b08dbf2258525%7Cd431d15860744832878351ea6f6dd227%7C0%7C0%7C638370015182611875%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oH%2BG9597AUcYSxmtEVHxtzSES8qBRMyGDKdTCdx0Ldw%3D&reserved=0
mailto:zvfacilla@seattleschools.org
https://mcdonaldes.seattleschools.org/resources/school-meals/


   
 

   
 

 

SPS Student Devices and Chargers will be sent home by December 15 

• In case weather prevents us from returning on Tuesday, Jan 2 after break, students and staff will 

engage in remote learning using their SPS devices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


